
0.0…. 

Dear All, 

Happy Monday! I hope you all had a great weekend and enjoyed the sunshine. This is a very busy week at 

RCS, so please do read all the diary dates to see what will be happening. This week we celebrate Children’s 

Mental Health Awareness week and the children will be learning lots of wonderful things to help keep 

their minds healthy. Please do join us on Wednesday 8th from 2:30pm for a wellbeing session with your 

child/ren. We are also looking forward to seeing all the children, staff and parents, dressing up on Friday 

for our ‘Dress to Express’ yourself day. This is a fun event, for everyone and we are asking you to dress in 

your own clothes to express your personality. No voluntary donation is requested for this event, however, if you 

would like to donate some money to the school fund, all monies would be gratefully received. 

Kind regards,  

Lynn Anderson 

Executive Head Teacher 

Messages from the Office Team 

The Hall, kitchen and playground are now available for hire. If you are a parent at the school and you would 

like to hire the hall or any of the other facilities, please speak to Mrs King who can be contacted via phone on: 020 

8788 8650 or email: sbm@roehampton.wandsworth.sch.uk . 

 

Message from the PSA 

If you would like to join the PSA, please talk to Becky Meager (Parent from Year 6) or leave your details for her at 

the office. The Valentine Disco for children in Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 is on Thursday 9th February, from 3:45 - 5pm. Tickets 

are £2.00 and on sale from the office. There will also be a tuck shop, hot dogs and fish finger sandwiches on sale. 

The PSA will also be running a Summer Fayre on Saturday 8th July and we are looking for volunteers and donations. 
 

 

Theme of the Month is:  
 

Perseverance 
‘I can do all things through Him who strengthens me.’ 

                                                                                                Philippians 4.13                   

Our article of the Month is:  

Article 29 

You have the right to an education, which develops my personality, respect for others’ rights and the 

environment. 
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Diary Dates 

February 
6th - 10th Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week 
7th - Mrs Jennings will be doing a special Collective Worship celebrating Children’s Mental Health Week 
8th - from 2:30pm Parents & Carers in school for wellbeing session with their child/ren 
9th - Valentine Disco for KS2 from 3:45 - 5pm  
10th - Own Clothes Day – ‘Dress to Express’ 
10th - Last day of term - school closes at normal time 
13th to 17th HALF TERM 
20th - Parent & Teacher Meetings from 1:40-7pm (School closes at 1:25) 
March 
3rd - World Book Day at RCS  
6th - Governors mtg (Personnel) 
9th - Governors mtg (Curriculum & SEND) 
17th - St Patrick’s Day  
17th - Comic Relief - Children to dress as their favourite superhero or in spots and bring a donation for charity. 
31st - Easter Egg Raffle  
Please see the website for more details for events.  
 

Monday 6th February 2023 

Nursery 
Ayami - For trying hard to share the toys 
Theodore - For joining in with other children’s play 
and talking more. 

Reception 
Renea - For always being kind and sharing her toys 
with others. 
Rayan - For working hard on learning his letter 
sounds. 

Year 1 
Sienna - For putting her hand up more in class and 
contributing to lessons. 
Esme - For getting more involved in class discussions 
and contributing her thoughts and ideas more. 

Year 2 
Najia - For well presented and great use of word 
choices in her diary entries she writes each day for 
homework. 
Isaac - For his lively and interesting ideas in all that he 
writes. 

Year 3 
Iman - For being a great friend and always helping 
others. 
CJ - For always completing your homework to a high 
standard. 

Year 4 
Yesha - For designing a lovely, clear poster in 
Literacy, linked to our Varjak Paw novel. 
Steven - For great contributions in our shared writing 
of a persuasive letter. 

Year 5 
Jazaba - For excellent maths work adding and 
subtracting mixed numbers. 
Zayan - For always putting 100% effort into his work, 
always being polite and respectful to his peers and 
adults and always being a kind and supportive talk 
partner. 

Year 6 
 Tallulah and Phoebe - For excellent work in maths, 

expressing missing number problems algebraically. 

 

This week’s winner for attendance: 
       Year 6 with 99.3% 
                  Congratulations! 
 

House Points and Winners for this Week 
Hedgehog 617 

Fox 752  
Robin 795 

Squirrel 830 
Congratulations to Squirrel who are the house 
winners this week! 




